
1

Weekly Newsletter
ISSUE 12, 29TH NOVEMBER 2024

STAFF BOOKSHELF 

In our continued efforts to nurture the culture of reading 
for pleasure at CHPS, one of the really significant elements 
is how passionate our team are about children’s books. This 
means that the adults in school are brilliant reading role 
models for the children and also that they are able to 
provide great recommendations for families. This week our 
Staff Bookshelf comes from Mr Talbot…

PARENT COUNCIL 

A big thank you to all those parents who provided 
feedback for this weeks Parent Council and particularly 
to those who joined in person for the meeting.


As we shared in previous newsletters, parental 
engagement is a key focus for us this year and we are 
approaching this through the lenses of how the school 
supports families both academically and pastorally and 
how school communications ensure positive 
relationships with parents.


We had a really productive discussion on Wednesday, 
covering points which included:


• Provision for parents in helping them support their 
child's learning in mathematics 


• Clarification on Home Learning expectations 

• Increasing awareness of website content which is 

designed to support parents in a variety of areas

• The best way to plan and schedule workshops for 

parents 

• Support for parents on the teaching of phonics / 

early reading including the reading books that are 
sent home


• Communication about how the school teaches about 
bullying and responds to potential incidents in 
school 


We will be looking further at these (and other points 
raised in the meeting) in school and addressing a 
number of them in upcoming newsletters. 

ASSEMBLIES AND CERTIFICATES  

Pupils at CHPS take part in three assemblies per week 
including our ‘Sing and Sign’ assembly on a Friday and 
a specific Rights Respecting session on a Thursday. 


Our Monday assembly usually involves sharing a book 
followed by the lovely task of giving out awards linked 
to brilliant work or behaviour the children have 
exhibited over the previous week and linked to our 
Character Traits which we introduced in September…..
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AUTHOR ANNOUNCEMENT!

We are thrilled and very excited to announce that in 
collaboration with our friends at Simply Books in 
Bramhall (and with the support of LCH who have 
allowed us the use of their sports hall!) we will be 
hosting the legend that is Matt Lucas on Thursday 5th 
December. 


Matt will be speaking to 
our Year 4, 5 and 6 
children alongside pupils 
from a number of other 
Trust and local schools 
about his new book The 
Boy who Slept Through 
Christmas.


KIDS CLUB TOY REQUEST

If you have any pre-loved toys, games or puzzles that your 
child no longer plays with but are in great condition, the 
children in our Kids Club would love to make use of them.


Please contact our Kids Club leaders, Miss Maher and Miss 
Singh in person at before/after school club or email via 
kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk.

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

For a full list of dates for the 2024-25 academic year, 
please see our Annual Planner which can be accessed by 
clicking on this link.


4th Dec - PTA Christmas Wreath Making 


4th Dec - School Christmas Lunch 


10th Dec (9.15am) & 11th Dec (1.45pm) - EYFS 
Nativity performances 


10th Dec (1.45pm) & 11th Dec (9.15am) - KS1 Nativity 
performances 


19th Dec - KS2 Carol Services (10am & 6pm)


20th Dec - End of term 


7th Jan - First day of Spring Term 


UNICEF Rights 
Respecting School


Article 20


All children have the right 
to special protection if 

they can’t live with their 
parents.

CONSENT FOR INSTAGRAM / SCHOOL VISITS 

We have recently updated the list of  consents that we 
gather from parents for things like social media and local 
trips, including the addition of fields for photos / videos.


Families can update these  consents for their children by 
following these steps:


1. Open the MCAS app

2. Scroll down and click 'Parental Consent'

3. Select 'Allow all of them' to enable all, or 

individually toggle consents you wish to grant.

4. Consents will save automatically and you can leave 

the app without any further action


HOUSE POINTS

The current standings in this terms House Cup are as 

follows…..


PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE AN ALLERGY AWARE SCHOOL - 
UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES SHOULD NUTS, OR ANY 

PRODUCT CONTAINING NUTS, BE BROUGHT ON TO SCHOOL 
PREMISES.
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